
5 June 2024

Dear New Year 1 Families,

Thank you so much for your attendance on Friday. It was a pleasure to meet all our new SJS families and see the
students settling into their new environment. Please find the Velocity Link to view videos of the Y1 teachers, social
stories and the information shared on Friday (bus, lunches etc). Please find lunch and bus details under ‘Parent
Induction’

Please find the details for our next Stay and Play session below.

Additional Transition Experience | Stay and Play | Wednesday 12th June | 3:30-5:00pm

As your child transitions from K2 to Y1 at SJS, we would like to warmly invite you to a second transition afternoon
on Wednesday 12th June from 3:30-5pm.

Focus of the Experience
Parents will have the opportunity to participate in a workshop exploring more about the transition to and experience
in Year 1 at SJS, take a full tour of the school, enjoy a variety of activities and socialise at a coffee afternoon. Whilst
this is happening, your child will have the chance to explore the Early Years environment during a stay and play
where the Y1 teachers will facilitate activities to engage and encourage interaction between the cohort.

This is not a compulsory transition experience, however, we encourage all parents and children to attend this
important event and take advantage of the opportunity to connect with the school community.

To confirm your attendance, please complete this registration form:

Logistics
Children should wear casual clothing that they are comfortable in as they will be engaged in a range of play
experiences throughout the session.

Only TWO parents, strictly due to space, are able to attend with their child on that day.

Please note that there is no parking available for parents at the school, and space is limited in our drop-off bay. Via
public transport, the nearest MTR stop is Sha Tin Station on the East Rail Line. From there, you may take the 69K
Minibus from the Pai Tau Street Minibus Terminus. Families are then asked to queue outside the entrance to SJS
on the pavement.

Sha Tin College buses will start departing from the campus at 3:30 pm at the end of their school day, which we
anticipate will cause heavy foot and vehicle traffic around this time. To ensure that you arrive on campus in a timely
and safe manner, we advise you to plan accordingly and arrive on campus no earlier than 3:20pm.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 12th June. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Warm regards,

Ms. Charlotte Phillips
Lead Teacher - Early Years

https://velocity.sjs.edu.hk/course/view.php?id=61#section-5
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLC-KCYPcAAWQZoWK_qjXrlSQmHKeHZHMyEqSQRPX2fwGjIA/viewform?usp=sf_link

